
 
 
June 2023 
 
 
 
As a new member of the Golden Bear Family, you are required to complete an online educational 
course--approximately 60-minutes. 
 
Topic: Voices For Change-- must be completed by August 14, 2023  
 
The course is available now.  You can sign in here:  https://app.getinclusive.com/users/wne-
172/saml/sign_in .  Access is here: https://app.getinclusive.com/register_course?code=VFCWW-EY-172 . 
 
If you need assistance with accessing the Connect2U portal, please call the WNE Help Desk 413-796-
2200. 
 
If you need assistance accessing the Voices for Change course, please email support@getinclusive.com. 
  
Personal information shared in these courses is anonymous and confidential. The University will receive 
only aggregate data (i.e., no individual results or identifiable information). 
 
Should you have concerns regarding the content of these courses, please feel free to reach out to Beth 
Hill at bhill@wne.edu. 
 
It is crucial that you complete the first course by the deadline—August 14, 2023.   

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation.  

Sincerely 

                      

Sarah Butterick                                              Beth A. Hill 
Title IX Coordinator                                      Director of Community Standards and Education 
Sarah.butterick@wne.edu                           bhill@wne.edu 
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